
Special Meeting 

2025 Tentative Budget 

Caledonia Town Board 

September 24, 2024 

A Special Meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Caledonia was held on Tuesday, September 24, 

2024, at 5:00 P.M., at the Caledonia Town Hall. 

Supervisor Pangrazio called the meeting to order at 5:00 P.M. and led in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

PRESENT: Supervisor  Daniel Pangrazio 

                             Councilman  Todd Bickford 

  Councilwoman  Pam Rychlicki 

  Councilman  Quentin Clark 

  Councilman  Kevin Keenan 

  Town Clerk  Seth Graham 

OTHERS:  Highway Superintendent Ron Beach 

The Supervisor Reviewed the Tentative Budget and the Summary Worksheet for the year 2025 with the 

Town Board. 

On motion of Councilwoman Rychlicki seconded by Councilman Keenan the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Seth Graham 

Town Clerk 

 

 


